

WWW.ZOBBEL.DE Mr. Tobias Zyweitz, Hauptstrasse 10 75245 Neulingen Germany.

27/2/2012

Dear Mr. Tobias Zywietz,

"Subject"
"A letter of thank and gratitude of the spent efforts"

First, we would like to express our great thank and gratitude to your efforts and interest in collecting and displaying the Palestinian postal culture on your wonderful website that we have already surveyed. We also appreciate this position toward the fair issue of Palestine and its occupied people who are suffering until now of the intransigence of the other side who don't allow for us to directly exchange our mail items with the world.

We would like to inform you and all philatelists that we are the people who lives on the land of peace, believes in peace and hope to live in the peace which ensures our peaceful living in an independent country with a full sovereignty and borders.

Finally, and for the efforts you do for the heritage of the Palestinian postage and cancelation stamps, we would like to introduce a symbolic and memorial handmade souvenir for you as an expression of great thank.

-And don't hesitate to contact us if you need any information.

Kind Regards,

Fathi Shbak

Acting General Director of Palestine Post